
ST. JOHN FISHER CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL (SJF) 

Governors’ Newsletter – Spring Term 2021 

 

Welcome 

Dear pupils, staff, parents, carers and members of our community, Happy New 

year! The governing body of SJF welcome you to another difficult but optimistic 

term. We hope yut





Parking 

Governors continue to closely monitor the parking situation outside our school 

gates.  We advise parents/carers to comply with the parking regulations for the 

safety of our children and members of our community.  We also encourage our 

pupils to walk to school. Remember, we are role models for our children. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Patricia Osobase  

Chair of Governors 

 

 


